
 
 

 

 
10 December 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
YEAR 9 STOCKTON PARENT’S EVENING 

 
We would like to invite you to a consultation evening on Wednesday 20th January 2016 between 
4.00pm and 7.00pm on the Lower School site.  This will provide an opportunity for you to discuss, with 
subject teachers, your child’s performance and progress. 
 
Appointments with staff will be at specific times.  A proforma is provided which pupils will complete 
with their subject teachers, indicating a time for the interview.  I hope that this will allow you to select 
the most convenient time and help to avoid unnecessary delays.   
 
We would ask that you complete and return the attached slip to the school office no later than 
Thursday 7th January.  Finally can we point out that on Parent’s Evening you can park on the school 
playgrounds and would request that you do so in order to minimise traffic congestion for the residents 
of Beechway, Hall Drive and Park Crescent. 
 
If you have any additional accessibility requirements that you feel we should be aware of prior to the 
evening, please contact Mrs Flanagan on 01925 263814. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
A Roberts 
 
Mr A Roberts 
Y9 Pastoral Achievement Leader 
 
#…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
To:  Mr Roberts,  Bridgewater High School, Hall Drive, Appleton 
 
Name of Student: …………………………………………………………………………………….. Form: ………………...  
 
I acknowledge receipt of the letter regarding the Parent’s Evening on Wednesday 20th January 2016. 
 
*I will /will not be able to attend.  (Please delete as applicable). 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………Parent/Guardian 
 
 
 
 


